Town of Wareham

Marine Resources Commission
Meeting date: June 14, 2017
Attendees: Larry Bearse, Warren Hall, Jr., Don Jepson, Jim Smith, Dick Wheeler
The meeting opened at 7:00 PV
The minutes for the May MRC meeting were read and approved.

The harbormaster e-mailed in advance of the meeting that he would not be in attendance due to surgery
he had on his arm. He indicated he had heard back from someone at the Army Corps of Engineers and
that he received a lot of paperwork to complete for them. In the e-mail he sent, Garry provided updates’
regarding the projects he has in process. . ¢

It was suggested and agreed that a letter should be sent to the selectmen advising them that two
members of MRC had decided not to continue as members as they were frustrated by the fact that the
selectmen and their laison had never acknowledged any of the advice MRC had provided and that the
selectmens' liaison had never communicated with or attended any MRC meetings despite having been
invited to attend.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 P.M.

[ attest these are the true MRC minutes of the meeting held June 14, 2017.

Donald H. Jepson, Chairman

Please cc: Board of Selectmen, Harbormaster Office.



